Motorola Mobility Inc.

101 Tournament Drive Horsham,PA 19044 United States

FCC DFS DECLARATION LETTER

FCC ID: FCC ID: ACQ-VAP2404 Date: 2011.06.20

To whom it may concern:

We, the undersigned, declare that the VAP2404 (1) don’'t have “Ad Hoc on
non-US frequencies” ; (2) this product will be used for indoor operations; (3)
the band from 5600 ~ 5650MHz will be disabled by the software during the
manufacturing and which cannot be changed by the end-user; (4) This device
meets all the other requirements specified in Part 15E Section 15.407 and no
configuration controls are provided to change the frequency of operations
outside the grant of certification for US operation.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to
contact us. Thank you~

Sincerely,

Joseph DiBiase
Motorola Mobility,Inc.

Tel: 215-323-1000

E-mail: JdiBiase@motorola.com




